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Hi, 
I am a former government employee with extentive management 
experience, and am now working as a senior manager inthe commercial 
sector.  I strongly support the Administration's outsourcing and 
privatization goals, and OMB's Office efforts to improve Circular A-76, 
with the proposed 
revisions. 

I think the revised Circular will be good for the country and 
improve efficiency and sevice delivery. 
Thank you very much. 
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